
Wednesday 06/11/2019 
 
Cross Country Event – The Weald School Billingshurst 
 
35 Children from across Key Stage 2 (Year 3,4,5,6) took part in a cross country event at the Weald 
School.  In very muddy and difficult conditions all of the children ran really well and did their best to 
complete the course, some running to the finish line with their shoes in their hands after becoming 
stuck in the mud! The scores were based on the placings of our top 6 runners and we came a 
respectable 4th in the Year 3 and 4 races, 6th in the Year 5 and 5th in the Year 6 races with some good 
individual placings with Aston Year 4 and Jessica Year 6 who came 3rd in their races.  A huge well 
done to all who took part. A special mention has to go to Jake (Year 6) and Tom (Year 6) who 
stopped their own races to help pick up Avia and get him back on his feet (he had been out in front 
in first place) after he slipped quite badly in the mud.  Great teamwork! 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


